M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

TO:  DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                        KAREN BYRD

                        JULIA PILE 

                        Dr. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER

                        JESSE PARKS

                        MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
JANUARY 4, 2021
FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

                        ANNUAL CHILD-CARE CENTER LICENSE APPLICATION- 
                        CONNER CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER
  The Conner Child Development Center located at Conner Middle School has been in operation for 19 years. The Center with the capacity of 100 children ranging from toddler to school age has been very successful.  The work of the Conner Child Development Center impacts the school readiness of their young children. We must annually submit a renewal application in order to maintain licensure. 
I have attached a redacted copy of the application for your reference.

I recommend the board approve the Application. 
